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24 February 2010  
 
 
Dear Sarah  
 
Harrow scrutiny response to “Better Care, Closer to Home – A Consultation on the 
development of accessible, modern, high quality health and social care services in 

East Harrow” 
 
I am pleased to enclose Harrow Overview and Scrutiny Committee’s response to NHS 
Harrow’s consultation “Better Care, Closer to Home – A Consultation on the development 
of accessible, modern, high quality health and social care services in East Harrow”.   
 
We thank you and your colleagues for discussing the proposals within the consultation 
with our committee.  We look forward to seeing the outcomes of this consultation and the 
developments in East Harrow.  To this end, we would like to invite you or a colleague to 
our Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting in June to discuss this issue further.  A 
scrutiny officer will be contact nearer the time, however if you have any queries in the 
meantime, please do get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 Cllr Stanley Sheinwald 
Chairman Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
 
 
Cc: James Walters, Director of Development and System Management, NHS Harrow  
 


